
 

Shentel will not be offering the school internet discount 
program at the start of the new 2021-2022 school year.  
  
Shentel is participating in the Emergency Broadband 
Benefit (EBB) program this year which provides discounts 
of up to $50 per month for internet service.  Families on 
the reduced lunch program, as well as other families, are 
eligible for this program.  We are offering the EBB 
discount program this year in lieu of our previous $20 
school discount internet program since it’s a much larger 
savings to families. 
  
RCPS encourages families to apply for this 
program.  Once the EBB funds have been depleted, 
Shentel will once again offer the $20 school discount 
program and RCPS will be notified at that time. 
  
Below is a link to the government website that explains 
the EBB program.  
  
https://www.fcc.gov/emergency-broadband-benefit-
program 
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